
Updated Masking Policy 
Masking Optional - Effective April 15, 2023 
 
My Dermatologist has decided to make masks optional 
within the clinic. It is recommended to still wear a mask if 
you are immunocompromised. If you would like your 
provider to wear a mask in the examination room, let us 
know. Please contact us to reschedule your appointment 
if you have cold or flu-like symptoms or have tested 
positive for Covid in the last 10 days. 


